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Join Us at our Monthly Meeting
Tuesday, October 11th

Rao’s Bakery
4440 Dowlen Rd.

5:30 to 7 PM
Meeting begins promptly @ 6PM.

Rao’s will have food
 and beverages for purchase.

Meetings are always the 2nd Tuesday of the month,
unless noted otherwise.
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Calendar

Oct. 11th - BAM Meeting
Oct. 14th -16th Federation’s
  Aggie Moms Camp
Nov. 8th - BAM Meeting
  *Election Day*
Dec. 4th - TLC Bag Packing
Dec. 5th - TLC Bag Delivery
Dec. 13th - BAM Meeting &
       Christmas Party &
       Ornament Exchange
Dec. 16th - Graduation
Jan. - No Meeting

Coming Next Month:
November Meeting

Tuesday, November 8th

CARPOOL is celebrating 17 years of providing
free, safe, nonjudgmental rides.  They will be at our

November meeting for a special presentation.
This is also Election Day.  We encourage everyone

to vote early so that you may attend the meeting.

New “Hands Free” Ordinance goes into effect
November 9th

within the College Station City Limits
The ordinance bans the use of all handheld wireless
communication devices while driving in the College Station city
limits and applies to any person operating a motor vehicle or
bicycle. Authorized emergency personnel acting in an official
capacity and licensed amateur radio operators are exempt.  Visit
the City of College Station website for more information at
http://cstx.gov/index.aspx?page=4000.



THANK YOU
to our Beaumont Aggie Moms Sponsors!!

Members, please remember our sponsors when needing these goods or services.
 Be assured that we know and trust them to provide good products, good service and have a good reputation!

BAM SPONSOR ADS
For $50, you can purchase a business card ad in our newsletter and on our website:

Complete the Advertiser form and mail with your business card & $50 check payable to
Beaumont Aggie Moms’ c/o

Donna Swain,1820 Rikisha, Beaumont, TX 77706



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club

Beaumont Aggie Moms T-Shirts!
Our V-neck comes in black or maroon.  Very stylish, yet comfortable.
Would look good at a BAM meeting, or at the newly renovated Kyle

Field!

You can place orders at the meetings or mail your order and check
payment to

Connie Prewitt at 5575 Fleetwood
Beaumont, TX 77706

Get your TEXAS A&M purse now.
You must have a clear purse to attend

any sporting event now.
Only $10.00!!!!!!

You may order at the monthly meeting, or contact us through
email: beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com or through Beaumont

Aggie Moms Facebook page.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
Connie Prewitt, Membership Chair, is ready to receive your membership renewal in the mail

or at any meeting. Our membership year runs June–May.
Let’s make this our highest membership year ever!

You can find our form on our website.  Membership is $25.  If you don’t
have a current Aggie, you can be a full member (can hold position)

 or an Associate Member ($15).

1. Gig ‘Em Yard Signs.  For a minimum $50
donation, you can give us the name of someone to
“GIG” and we will place these signs in their front
yard for a few days of glory!  This makes a great
gift for the family of an incoming freshman.
(Thank you to Glenn Wise for the donation of the
large sign.)

2.  We also sell individual Fist Gig ‘Em signs for
$15 at every meeting.
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Congratulations to Our Upcoming Graduates

Victoria Scott - May 2017
Brittany Ann Broussard - May 2017

REMINDER – Please send your Aggie graduate’s name & address to Denise
Wike at denise.wike@dowjones.com so that BAM can send them a graduation gift.

Highlights from our September Meeting
Milt Prewitt, Patrick Swain and

Steve Meek, Yell Leaders from the
‘Old School,’ visited our

September Meeting. Milt shared
the history of the Yell Leaders with
the Moms, and then they taught us
classic yells like ‘Farmers Fight’

and lead us in the school favorites,
The Aggie War Hymn and the

Spirit of Aggieland.

For copies of the Aggie War Hymn and the Spirit of Aggieland,
visit our website at www.beaumont.aggiemoms.org.

Birthday Wishes!
Moms, when you sign up for membership, be sure to

include your Student’s birth date. All
students of registered Aggie

Moms will receive a card and
gift card (even if birthday is in the summer).
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2016-2017 BAM Board Members
President Debbie Baldauf debbald@aol.com

Membership Connie Prewitt connieprewitt@gt.rr.com

Newsletter Vivianne Majors viviannemajors@gmail.com

Publicity Donna Swain campdonna@sbcglobal.net

Ways & Means Teresa Caraway
Carol Sanders

tjsc3@yahoo.com
carol.aceadv@gmail.com

Hospitality Kathy Kellas kathy.kellas@sbcglobal.net

Secretary Patricia (Tecco) Leger Anding tecooleger@gmail.com

Treasurer Amy Anderson amya9655@aol.com

Scholarships Karen Batte karen.batte@att.net

Senior Gifts Denise Wike denisewike@dowjones.com

TLC Bags Stephanie Figari ssfigari@gmail.com

Chaplain/Correspondence Anita Judice anitajudice@gmail.com

How to contact Beaumont Aggie Moms (BAM)

Email: beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com
Facebook: Beaumont Aggie Moms

(‘Friend’ us to post (upon approval) photos, rental needs,
trans portation, etc.)

Check out our NEW Website: beaumont.aggiemoms.org


